
Annex A 
Letter of objection, dated 26th September 2008: 
 
Mr Nick Healey 
Surrey County Council 
Surrey Highways (West) 
Grosvenor House 
London Road 
Guildford 
Surrey 
GU1 1FA 
26th September 2008 
Dear Sir, 
Re:  Objection to double Yellow Lines in Southern Road 
For 52 years we have enjoyed the use of a footpath along the front of our property, which you have removed 
and replaced with Yellow Lines along the boundary line. 
We were promised reserved parking for Southern road residents which is seems you have decided is no 
longer possible. 
This and the previous point make it very difficult for family and friends to visit as often as they used to, it is 
particularly difficult for elderly visitors. 
I would suggest a solution might be to utilise the areas opposite houses 10-20 in a way as to increase the 
number of parking spaces significantly. 
It these were used to park cars side by side (as opposed to end to end) there would be enough room for 25 
vehicles. 
This number of allocated parking spaces would help a lot to solve the parking problems for residents. 
I would be very interested in your opinion and look forward to your reply. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Letter from the same household requesting all parking to be removed from Southern Road, dated 
25th September 2007: 
 
25/09/07 
Jane Baldwin 
Planning Department 
SHBC 
Knoll Road 
Camberley 
Re:  Southern Road 
As no one has ever asked what we want may I take this opportunity on behalf of my wife and myself to state 
that we are totally against any parking in Southern Road and would ask that you respect the wishes of the 
residents who have to put up with the problems of people trying to park, regardless of restrictions. 
As an example, cars were parked on Sunday in Southwell Park Road in the area that has been closed.  We 
think this will happen in Southern Road and thing we will be better off without any on road parking. 
Thank you. 
Yours sincerely, 
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